

The Guild Players



www.guildplayers.org.uk

part of Finchley Methodist Church

info@guildplayers.org.uk

Newsletter - July 2014

Training Course

We are pleased to announce details of our training course, which will take place over four evenings at the end of July. It will be led by Jane Atkinson, Senior Drama Tutor at the London Studio Centre.

Content: Stagecraft, charisma, presence on stage, character building etc. The course will be based around Oscar Wilde's classic play 'The Importance of Being Ernest'. Participants will need to have thoroughly read the play in advance.

Dates: Monday 21st July, Wednesday 23rd July, Monday 28th July, & Wednesday 30th July.

Time: 8 pm

Venue: Finchley Methodist Church Hall, Ballards Lane, Finchley, London, N3 1NB

Booking: Places on the course will be limited and bookings must be made and paid for in advance. Priority for places will be given to current members of the Guild Players who can attend all four evenings.

Cost: £25 for current members of The Guild Players, £45 otherwise.

Payment: Cash or cheque (made payable to The Guild Players) to Mike Sparks either at the Guild Players on Wed 2nd, 9th or 16th July, or directly to 36 King Edward Road, Barnet, EN5 5AP

You will need to bring your own copy of 'The Importance of Being Earnest' by Oscar Wilde. It is readily available from bookshops or online.

This is a great opportunity to work with and learn from a leading professional tutor. Not to be missed!

Play Reading Evenings

We continue to meet on Wednesday evenings (2nd, 9th & 16th July at 8 pm) to read through play scripts. Partly for fun, but also to try out possible ideas for our autumn show. All welcome.

Summer Break

The training course will draw our 2013-14 season to a close. Look out for emails with news of our activities from September onwards.

Annual General Meeting

Our AGM will be held at 8pm on Wednesday 24th September. Come along and have your say. Membership fees for the 2014-15 season will be payable at this point.